
EBSB Club at Graphic Era Deemed to be University

'Ek Bharat Shreshtha Bharat' (EBSB) Club at Graphic Era deemed to be University

(GEU) was started in order to promote and conduct activities related to EBSB at GEU.

Those students who are interested in Ek Bharat Shreshta Bharat were asked to voluntarily

register themselves to be part of the club. As part of the club activities, they were invited to

a first face to face offline meeting with the Coordinators of EBSB activities at Graphic Era

University. Honourable Vice Chancellor Prof. (Dr.) H. N. Nagaraja addressed the gathering.

The details of the meeting are as follows:

Date and Time: Saturday 4th June 2022 , at 4:10 PM 

Venue: LT-13 (First floor), B.Tech Block, Graphic Era Deemed to be University, 

Clement town, Dehradun, Uttarakhand

The meeting  was  attended  by  17  participants  (students)  and  3  Coordinators  (Faculty

members) of EBSB Club at GEU. The participants were briefed about the importance and

relevance of the EBSB Club. A few photographs of the event can be seen below:
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